
April 2022 

 

HYTHE BAY CHILDREN’S CENTRE – NURSERY 

Fees from 1st September 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Please find below confirmation that the fees will not be increased from September this year, 

as approved by the Trustees.  

 

We always keep our nursery and out of school club fees for parents as low as possible, whilst ensuring 

that we can continue to provide a high quality provision for our children and remain sustainable. Our 

trustees have confirmed that we do not need to increase our fees this September. We are also able to 

continue to provide free meals and snacks at nursery. 

 

Hythe Bay Children’s Centre is a non-profit Charity whose ethos is to ensure that any monies received 

ensure the viability of the Nursery and the costs involved in running it. We remain committed to 

offering accessible childcare at an affordable price. Therefore, we will begin to monitor our finances 

and review our parents’ fees termly. 

 

Fees from September 2021: 

 

BABY PRICING 

(3 month – 2 years) 

TODDLERS & PRE-SCHOOL PRICING 

(2 years – school age) 

TERM TIME ONLY PRICING 

(2 years – school age) 

Session Cost Session Cost Session Cost 

AM (8-1) £31.35 AM (8-1) £28.25 AM (9-12) £16.95 

 

PM (1-6) £31.35 

 

PM (1-6) £28.25 PM (12-3) £16.95 

 

Short Day (8-4) £50.15 

 

Short Day (8-4) £45.20 Full Day (9-3) £33.90 

 

Long Day (8-6) £61.55 

 

Long Day (8-6) £55.40  

 

Please note, all children under 2 years of age are charged baby prices regardless of when they move 

up to the Toddler Room due to their increased needs and the adult:child ratios required.  

 

Parent contribution for children receiving funded hours 

 

We continue to offer up to 30 hours of Funded Early Education for eligible parents. We request a small 

voluntary contribution from parents to help towards the cost of administration, meals, trips and extra-

curricular activities as these costs are not covered by the government funding. This is a charge of £3 

per week per child, for children who are in receipt of funded hours. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Vicki Dumont 

 

Vicki Dumont  

Nursery Manager 


